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The Single Best

Visual Preference Survey

A Community Planning Exercise
Thursday October 18 at 6:30 pm
Reiter Center

All residents, business and property owners in Three Lakes are highly
encouraged to participate in a Visual Preference Survey (VPS) being
conducted by the Economic Development Committee of the Three
Lakes Plan Commission. The VPS is one element of a Streetscape
Plan being developed by the Eco-Dev committee.

As with every step of the 20-year comprehensive plan, the VPS is
driven by the public participation plan that was adopted as part of our
local plan commission ordinance. It requires that the community be
brought together to provide feedback and come up with ideas - in this
case design elements for Downtown Three Lakes. At this fun event,
the Eco-Dev committee will be carefully taking input as to what our
citizens, friend and neighbors would like to see be maintained or
altered for our Downtown - or to even create something entirely new.

The VPS exercise will start off with a brief overview of the reasons we
have undertaken this project, what we hope to accomplish at the
exercise, and the projected end results. It is based on your input that
the Committee members will proceed with recommendations for the
future. So please plan to join us - and bring a neighbor along!



